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Internet Safety 
 

At St Mary’s Junior School we recognise that it is more important than ever that we provide a safe 
environment for pupils including online. We will continue to ensure that appropriate filters and 
monitoring systems are in place to protect children when they are online via our IT systems and/or 
recommended resources.  
             
             
     
We will ensure any use of online learning tools and systems is in line with privacy and data 
protection/GDPR requirements.  
 
Guidance on keeping your children safe online can be found here: 

 Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 

 London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe 
online 

 Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC 

 Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 

 Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online 

 UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers 

 
You can gain further support for raising any concerns whilst your online from external organisations 
such as: 

 Childline - for support 

 UK Safer Internet Centre - to report and remove harmful online content 

 CEOP - for advice on making a report about online abuse 

Please also report concerns to one of our school DSLs: 
 
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jane Kirman   
Location of class:    Year 4 Curie Class 
Contact Number:    01508 530459 
      j.kirman@st-marys.norfolk.sch.uk  
 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Tracy Dale        
Office :     Pastoral Office 
Contact Number:    01508 530459 
      t.dale@st-marys.norfolk.sch.uk  
 
 
 
 

If the DSL or Deputy DSL are unavailable, please email Ms Aziza Cranmer (Principal – office@st-
marys.norfolk.sch.uk) or Miss Hannah Maher (h.maher@st-marys.norfolk.sch.uk) who are also DSL trained.   
 
At St Mary’s Church of England Junior School, we safeguard and promote the welfare of all of our children.            
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Thank you for your support!  Keep safe and well. 


